
56th Annual Meeting (June 8-9, 2018)
PENN CENTRAL CONFERENCE UCC
DESIGNATION OF CONGREGATIONAL DELEGATES

Please return this form either by e-mail to whepler@pccucc.org or by mail to: Wendy Hepler, Penn Central Conference, 900 S. Arlington Ave., Room 227A, Harrisburg, PA 17109. The deadline is May 1, 2018. 

Quoting from the Penn Central Conference Bylaws:
Each church shall be entitled to be represented by two (2) lay delegates at least one of whom should be under 21 years of age, wherever feasible in the local situation.   Churches having memberships exceeding 500 members shall be entitled to two (2) additional lay delegates for each additional 500 members or the major fraction thereof, one of whom should be under 21 years of age, if feasible. Each church shall choose alternate delegates according to the number and age to which they are entitled. Visitors are welcome.
 
The breakdown for membership and number of delegates therefore is: 
1 to 500 members – 2 lay delegates                         Over 500 members – 4 lay delegates 

Congregation______________________________________________________________________
(Name of Church) 				(Town) 

Association_______________________________________________Church Number________ 

[bookmark: _GoBack]The following pastor(s), delegates & visitors will attend.  Please note names of any “under 21 years.” 

Pastor/Clergy*:____________________________________________________________________

Pastor/Clergy*:____________________________________________________________________

Delegate:_________________________________________________________________________
 
Delegate:_________________________________________________________________________
 
Delegate:_________________________________________________________________________
 
Visitor:___________________________________________________________________________
 
Visitor:___________________________________________________________________________
 
Visitor:___________________________________________________________________________

* All clergy are expected to attend annual meeting.   If you are unable to be present, please notify the conference office in writing via e-mail or letter in order that you may be excused.
